
     NEWSLETTER 

 

Coronavirus 

Following the latest government advice we will be remaining open until further notice. 

However, the following new procedures will now be in place with immediate effect: 

 Please do not send your child/children into playgroup if they have a temperature of 

37.8 or above. Children who develop a temperature during their session will need to 

be collected immediately; children and their families should remain at home for 14 

days. 

 Please do not send your child/children into playgroup if they have a persistent cough 

or develop a new cough. Children should remain at home for 7 days, with the family 

self isolating for 14 days. 

We appreciate that these new measures may cause some inconvenience to parents but 

during these uncertain times we have to follow government advice, safeguard children and 

staff and do everything we can to contain this disease. 

 

Headlice 

We have had several cases of head lice at playgroup, please check your child’s hair and treat 

accordingly. 

Car Park 

We are aware of some issues with the use of the car park; this is a used car park, not just by 

us but by visitors to the church, the public and workmen. Whilst we advise you not to use 

the car park during busy times we cannot stop this, if you need to use the car park please be 

aware of small children, as these can be hard to see. Please can you all be vigilant of your 

children when accessing and leaving the grounds, ensuring they are kept safe, with you and 

not running within the car park. 

Important Dates for your Diary 

Easter Celebration Thursday 2nd April 2020 at 11.15am 

50th celebration, family fun day Saturday 13th June 2020, 11-2pm 

Trip to Rendlesham Forest Wednesday 1st July 2020 

School leavers Graduation Tuesday 21st July 12pm onwards 


